
Letter of Authorization

Dear Customer,

Thank you for choosing worldline.ca as your new home phone provider.

You are receiving this form because you have requested to have your current phone number ported over to worldline.ca, 

for use with our home phone service.  By signing and completing this LOA, you are granting us permission to transfer 

your number from your current local service provider to our service.

Our porting process will complete on the day of your scheduled install. During the time leading up to your install day your 

number will remain operational with your current provider. You will hear from out installation team shortly after signing up, 

at which time they will schedule the soonest install date we can accommodate for your service.  Please do NOT cancel 

your existing telephone service until your telephone number has been ported to worldline.ca.

If you haven’t signed up for one of our home phone and internet bundles, we’d love to tell you about our great bundle 

rates if you would like to consolidate your services and save even more money.

IMPORTANT
Please type out the form below and hand sign your signature. Information for return is below.

All fields are REQUIRED 

By signing below, you authorize Worldline / Fibernetics CLEC to transfer your phone number from your current provider to 
our services.
Name (Type):      Date (Type): 

Signature:  Please return this Letter of Authorization to:
Email: loa@worldline.ca  
Fax: 416-295-5353

Please type the following information EXACTLY as shown on your phone bill

First Name:  

Last Name:  

Address:  

City, Province:  

Postal Code:   

Current number being ported: 

Current Telephone Company Name:  

Current Telephone Account Number: (Please note this is NOT YOUR telephone number)
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